
As a part of the May ACTION WEEK we are calling for a protest on Monday 
May 20th, 2024 in front of the headquarters of STV GROUP a.s. in Prague.  
STV Group materially supports the Israeli army that is massacring the people 
of Gaza. It is part of a war machine that is a profitable business and at the 
same time it brings destruction, death, misery, famine…

We will not remain silent when we know that thousands of miles away 
people like us are being murdered. We call for solidarity with them and will 
work to ensure that the massacres cannot continue. At the same time, we 
clearly declare our refusal to support nationalist tendencies that do not 
benefit the impoverished people of Gaza, but above all those who rule and 
exploit them. Our solidarity is directed towards our class brothers and sisters 
in Gaza who are under attacks by the Israeli army and, at the same time, 
under daily attacks by Palestinian capitalists, repressive forces, bureaucrats 
and religious fundamentalists.

The exploited and oppressed in Gaza have no common interest with those 
who exploit them at home, just as it is not in the interest of the exploited and 



oppressed in Israel that the bombing of Gaza continues. We are not calling 
for “national unity” or “national liberation struggle”, but rather for the 
dismantling of national unity, which always represents a false “unity” 
between the subjugated social class and the capitalist class that subjugates it.

The cracks in the nationalist construction help the exploited, regardless of 
national borders, to recognize their common interests and the need to unite 
against their exploiters in Gaza, Israel and all over the world. Let us together 
denounce the “external” aggression of the Israeli State, but also the “local” 
aggression that takes place under the Palestinian flag. Let’s take a stand 
against nationalism – Israeli, Palestinian or otherwise. Let’s disrupt the 
business of the STV Group, which is adding fuel to the heat of the ongoing 
conflict in Gaza, but also in other parts of the world.

• WHEN: Monday, May 20th, 2024 at 4:30 p.m. 
• WHERE: Hvězdova 1716/2b, Prague 4, Nusle       

(= near Pakrác metro station) 


